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STATE OF NEVADA 

 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

 

January 17, 2017 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Attn: Angel De Fazio 

ntefusa@aol.com 

 

Re: Records Requests  

 

Ms. De Fazio: 

 

Chapter 239 of the Nevada Revised Statutes (“NRS”), specifically NRS 239.0107(1), requires a 

governmental entity to respond to public records requests within five business days.  Accordingly, 

the Public Utilities Commission of Nevada (“Commission”) is responding to your January 9, 2017, 

request for the following: “From August 2015 to present, a copy of every NARUC submission for 

subcommittee member recommendations. Since according to policy, these subcommittee 

nominations come from the chair, a copy of the chair's letter to NARUC with said 

recommendations. Along with a full detailed list of which committee/subcommittee PUC 

employees are on.” 

 

Attached please find documents that constitute all of the Commission’s records responsive to your 

request.  Please note that the attached listing of Commission NARUC representatives is the most 

current record the Commission has, which is dated August 2, 2016.  As an aside, the process you 

outline for Commission members to participate in NARUC committees and subcommittees is not 

complete.  You cite to the Commission’s procedures, but not NARUC’s procedures, which the 

Commission does not control.  NARUC can and has asked Commission employees to participate on 

committees and subcommittees without going through the formal chair appointee process.  
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If you have any questions or wish to clarify your request to inspect public records, please feel free 

to contact me.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

        

 

Hayley Williamson 

Assistant General Counsel 

Public Utilities Commission of Nevada 

(775) 684-6174 

hwilliamson@puc.nv.gov 

    

cc:  Stephanie Mullen, Executive Director   

 


